
T. F. Engelhardt, Office of the General Counsel 
THRU: R. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director for Pressurized Water Reactors, L 

REVEW OF DRAFT SAFETY EVALUATION FOR KEWAUNEE (DOCKET NO. 50-305) 

Attached for review by OGC is a copy of the draft Safety Evaluation 
for Kewaunee.  

In accordance with the agreement between Licensing and OGC, it is 
requested that the review be performed so as to have OGC comments 
available to the project leader, L, Crocker, not later than the 
close of business on July 18, 1972. Our schedule calls for the 
Kewaunee Safety Evaluation, in final form, to be submitted to the 
ACRS on July 24, 1972.  

Karl Kniel, Chief 
PWR Project Branch No. 2 
Directorate of Licensing 
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